

The Reece School PARENT ASSOCIATION

Dear Reece School Families,

Become a Class Parent!

Being a class parent is one of the most important things you can do for the Reece School and your child's class. The main responsibility of a class parent is to disseminate information to all of the parents.

This involves creating a phone tree or an e-mail list to keep all parents up-to-date on classroom events, the need for classroom supplies, and important information from the PA and the Director's office. This does not have to be a time-consuming job, and multiple class parents are encouraged. If you're planning on being a class parent this year, please send your name, e-mail address, teacher's name and classroom number to Julia Heath Gil heathgil@nyc.rr.com and Brenda Canarte herenda.canarte@reeceschool.org.

The Reece School PA

Julia Heath Gil Parent